Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Legal Services
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Department of Financial Services has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Jonathan Bond on September 13, 2006. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition. The Petition for Declaratory Statement was denied for three reasons (any one of which separately support the denial): 1. It is improper to request a declaratory statement regarding past actions. 2. Petitioner failed to demonstrate how all of the acts described in his Petition relate to him and his particular set of circumstances. 3. The issues for which the Petition was made are currently involved in pending litigation.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Michael T. Ruff, Senior Attorney, Florida Department of Financial Services, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0333.
